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We in Scoil Niocláis will commence accepting applications for admission to the school for the school year 2021 – 2022 on Monday 9th November 2020. 
The closing date to submit your application is Friday 27th November 2020.
A copy of our Admissions policy and Application form are available to download from the school website www.scoilnioclais.ie
You will receive notification of the decision in relation to your application within 3 weeks of the above closing that is by date by 18th December 2020. You will then need to confirm acceptance of the offer by 22nd January 2021.
If you have not accepted the offer within the above timeframe the offer maybe withdrawn. 
There are 120 places available in Scoil Niocláis for the next school year.
Please note that Applications previously submitted need not reapply.
